Radio Statiom W C H V

THE VOICE OF
CHARLOTTESVILLE
IN THE HEART OF HISTORIC
VIRGINIA
February 26, 1947

S. R. Morss
R. 3, Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr. Morss:

We wish to thank you for your letter letting us know
that we were heard in your locality on the night of February
22nd. - I would also, at this time, like to verify your report
as to what you heard during the broadcast.

As you probably know, the primary reason for such good
reception of a 250 watt station was the fact that we had a
more or less clear channel at that late hour.

Again,thank you for your interest.
Sincerely yo
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Engineering Dept.
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